LINOWES
AND IBLOCHERLLP

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

News

Homeless Persons Representation Project, Inc. recognizes Linowes
and Blocher LLP as Outstanding Firm

June 5, 2009
Press Release

In appreciation of Linowes and Blocher LLP's contributions to the Homeless Persons Representation Project, Inc. and
commitment to providing legal assistance to individuals in need, Linowes was presented with the Outstanding Firm
award. This award is presented to a law firm, which has demonstrated a substantial commitment to furthering homeless
individuals' access to justice by supporting and promoting HPRP's pro bono opportunities within the firm.
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